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From: Lexipol Webinars <webinars@lexipol.com>

Sent: Monday, November 21, 2016 4:38 PM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Should officers be able to view BWC video following an OIS?
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WEBINAR 
Point/Counterpoint: The Debate over Officer  
Viewing of BWC Video Footage 

Monday, Dec. 12, 1 pm ET/10 am MT 

Presented by:  
Ken Wallentine 
Special Agent, Utah Attorney General Training Center  
Sr. Legal Advisor, Lexipol 
 
Laura Scarry 
Partner, DeAno & Scarry, LLC 
Attorney, Lexipol 
 
Grant Fredericks 
Owner, Forensic Video Solutions  
Instructor, FBI National Academy  

  

More and more agencies are deploying body cameras. These tools can be essential to an 
investigation, but they raise complex questions when officers are involved in critical 
incidents. Should officers be allowed to view body camera and other video footage prior to 
filing a report? Does viewing footage change the officer’s perception of the event—and if 
so, does the evidence point toward the officer’s account becoming more accurate, or less? 
What should your department’s policies reflect when it comes to viewing video?  
 
In this webinar, use of force expert Ken Wallentine will share an investigator’s perspective, 
while nationally known legal presenter Laura Scarry will share the litigator’s perspective. In 
addition, Grant Fredericks, a Certified Forensic Video Analyst, will share need-to-know 
technical information about video and how it can affect perception of an event. The 
webinar will also touch on how current Lexipol policy gives agencies guidance when 
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making decisions about viewing body camera footage.  
 
Join Lexipol for this high-energy, “point/counterpoint” style presentation looking at all 
aspects of this important and controversial issue! 
   

To register: http://info.lexipol.com/e/171882/register-
277667746234235396/6w3q1/36111664 

 
Registration is free! Even if you cannot attend at this time, please register, and you’ll be sent a recording 
of the event.  
 

For more information, contact Shannon Pieper, director of Marketing Communications, at 
949/276-9938 or spieper@lexipol.com. 
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